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Press Release 

For Immediate Release:  

December 11, 2024  

 

(575) 769-2376  

Traffic Signal At Llano and Prince To Be Inactive From December 12 Through 

December 13 

 

CLOVIS, NM (December 11, 2024) – The City of Clovis will be conducting traffic signal repairs 

at the intersection of Llano Estacado Blvd. and Prince St. starting at 7:00 a.m. on Thursday, 

December 12 through 5:00 p.m. on Friday, December 13.  

The traffic signal will be inactive and stop signs indicating a four-way stop will be placed at the 

intersection. The public is asked to abide by all traffic signs during this time. Please be aware of 

workers in the area and use caution while driving through the intersection.  

For questions or for more information, please contact the Public Works Department at 575-769-

2376. 

 

 

 

 


